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Regular member working sessions 
 

The Hills Woodworkers will hold ‘working’ sessions on the to give all members an opportunity to: 

 Work in a collaboraƟve environment, 
 Work on projects of their choice using Club tools, 
 Enjoy the fellowship of working with other club members, 
 Access experƟse to resolve challenges available from other club members, 
 Access Club resources, including project sheets and a library, for ideas and project details, 
 Access Club equipment, such as the Sorby ProEdge sharpening system and/or the Club 8 

inch grinder to sharpen chisels and other tools,  
 Provide an opportunity for new members to pracƟce and learn new skills, and 
 Provide an opportunity for guests to come and see how we work (for up to two sessions). 

Date:  The first Saturday of each month, commencing 5 October 2024. 

Time: The sessions will go from 10:00 am through to about 3:00pm (flexible).  Lunch not provided. 

LocaƟon:  The sessions will be at the LaraƟnga Community Centre, 100 Springs Road, Mt Barker. 

Cost:  Members are expected to contribute $5 to cover incidental costs, including tea and coffee. 

Climate:  Sessions will not be held if, on the day, the maximum temperature in Mt Barker is 
forecast to be 35 degrees or higher, OR if there is a ‘Catastrophic’ fire ban in place for Mt Barker. 

AddiƟonal comments 

These are to be member driven session, so we want comment and input to help make effecƟve. 

We do not expect a high level of experƟse, as the objecƟve is to give members an opportunity to 
develop their skills and ask quesƟons.  There will be some club members on hand to provide 
advice.  However, we do expect that parƟcipants will have at least the basics and will have either 
completed an IntroducƟon to Woodturning Workshop or have equivalent knowledge. 

We are not providing blanks or other materials for projects. 

We will make club tools (chisels etc) available for use.  Members are also encouraged to bring their 
own tools to use. 

Feedback and Further informaƟon 

Please contact the HWI Development Co-ordinator:  

Jules Gribble (m: 0456 801 401, e: Treasurer@HillsWoodworkersInc.org.au)  

Or use the Contact form on the HWI website (see above). 


